
What is it?
A regional undergraduate and masters-level history conference where students present their
original research to a supportive audience and get feedback from regional faculty.

Why do it?
It’s a great opportunity to present your research alongside your peers from other colleges and
universities. We will travel together from Central and support one another as you gain professional
experience and exposure to research and programs at other institutions. Also, Dr. Ferrell will review
and offer feedback on your writing and presentation so you can feel more confident with your
material before you present it.

How do you join us?
 Submit an abstract of up to 200 words briefly explaining the central question(s)and time        
period(s) examined in your paper to Dr. Ferrell by February 4.

1.

Include a title
Include your name, institution, and status (undergraduate or graduate)
 Submit a paper of up to ten pages (not including title page, endnotes, and bibliography) to Dr.
Ferrell by March 10.

2.

Title page should include student name, paper title, institution, chapter name (if  PATmember),
and student status (undergraduate or graduate)
Paper should be double-spaced in 12-point font with 1” margins

Presenters are not required to be members of their local PAT chapter, but only members 
are eligible for awards.

CALL FOR

PAPERS!
Phi Alpha Theta 

Northwest Regional Conference
April 11-13, 2024

Eastern Washington University
Cheney and Spokane, WA

Questions?
Contact: Lacy.Ferrell@cwu.edu

Abstracts Due: February 4, 2024
Papers Due: March 10, 2024


